
From: Joni James <joniusc@aol.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/16/2014 11:28:04 AM
Subject: Chad Holbrook's Foundation

Hey Girl, it's Joni. Hope things are going well and your having a great summer. Gov Haley mentioned 
to Coach Holbrook in the spring that she would love to speak at his Foundation Event. It's pretty laid 
back and a great crowd full of her supporters. I think it would be a win/win for all. Could you ask if the 
offer is still open? It's Sunday evening October 26th @ The Medallion Conf Center on Garners Ferry 
Road. We'll set agenda around her schedule if she could make a brief appearance. Thanks for your 
help and hope to see you soon. We miss ya!

Sincerely,
Joni James
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